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10/02/2025  16:10:172025/0413/T OBJ Mr R Ahluwalia Dear Camden Council,

We oppose the proposed felling of 2 trees in the back garden of 48 Woodsome Rd.

The trees provide privacy for our young children when they are in our garden which is important as 48 

Woodsome Rd is not a single-family residence but has multiple occupiers.

Moreover, the back facade of 48 Woodsome Rd has a strange orange-like appearance which is clearly not 

in-line with the rest of the street and felling the trees would make this a particular eyesore.

Suggest allowing the pruning of up to 30% for beautification.

Regards.
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